
From: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Wednesday, 20 November 2019 3:16 PM 
To: Julie Gordon <julie@faaa.net>; Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: AM2019/17 - Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 
 
Dear Ms Gordon, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
I confirm that you are correct, the Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 is not listed for hearing before 
the Full Bench in relation to the Tranche 2 exposure drafts on Wednesday 18 December 2019, as it 
has been recently moved to Tranche 3 (pursuant to paragraph [2] of decision [2019] FWCFB 6861). 
 
The notice of listing was simply uploaded to the Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010 page to keep 
interested parties informed of any changes, such as this one. 
 
Thank you, Tahleah. 
 
Tahleah Gillard 
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross 
President 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel:  +61 3 8656 4657 
Fax:  +61 3 9655 0401 
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000  
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001 

 

 
From: Julie Gordon <julie@faaa.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, 19 November 2019 1:04 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: AM2019/17 - Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 
 
Dear Associate 
  
I write in relation to the Notice of Listing that has been uploaded to the Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 
modern award review page. 
  
I note that in the decision of [2019] FWCFB 6861 that the Aircraft Cabin Crew has been moved to 
Tranche 3. 
  
Can you please confirm that the Aircraft Cabin Crew Award is not listed for hearing before the Full 
Bench on Wednesday 18 December. 
  

https://www.fwc.gov.au/documents/decisionssigned/html/2019fwcfb6861.htm
https://www.fwc.gov.au/awards-and-agreements/modern-award-reviews/4-yearly-review/award-stage/award-review-documents/MA000047?m=AM2014/253
mailto:chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au
mailto:julie@faaa.net
mailto:Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au


Regards 
  

 

Julie Gordon - Industrial Lawyer - International 

 Flight Attendants' Association of Australia 

20 Ewan Street,  Mascot NSW 2020 

e: julie@faaa.net 

p: +61 2 8337 1111 

m: 0435 867 882 

w: www.faaa.net 
  
 

http://maps.google.com.au/maps?q=20+ewan+street+mascot&rlz=1C1GGGE___AU509AU510&um=1&ie=UTF-8&sa=X&ei=Zbw2Ud60HMaqlAW3-YDACQ&ved=0CAsQ_AUoAg
mailto:julie@faaa.net
http://www.faaa.net/

